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COLD WEATHER – VARIOUS PARK DRINKING FOUNTAINS SHUT DOWN 

 
Due to the reported cold weather that is expected, the Parks and Recreation Department has shut 
down some of the drinking fountains in various parks, the fountains and wash bay area at the dog 
park and the restrooms at City Park. They are expected to reopen on Monday, January 9th, 
depending on if the weather warms up. Further closures may occur as the weather dictates. We 
apologize for the inconvenience. 
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